
CONTACT	LENS	AGREEMENT	

		

1.	 Contact	 lenses	 are	medical	 devices	 that	 require	 a	 separate	 evaluation/fitting	 process	 (which	 is	 not	
part	 of	 the	 standard	 eye	 health	 exam)	 in	 order	 to	 obtain	 a	 contact	 lens	 prescription.	 Even	 previous	
contact	lens	patients	require	this	evaluation	to	maintain	the	correct	fit	of	the	contacts	and	ensure	that	
there	are	no	eye	health	problems	due	to	contact	wear.	

		

2.	Contact	lens	exam	fees	are	non-refundable.	They	include	an	evaluation	of	corneal	measurements	for	
fitting	contacts,	diagnostic	contacts	used	to	conduct	 the	 fitting	process,	and	within	a	90	day	period	of	
the	initial	contact	lens	fitting	exam	4	(FOUR)	free	follow-up	visits	related	to	the	process	of	finalizing	your	
contact	lens	prescription	only.	

		

3.	If	you	do	not	return	within	the	90	day	follow-up	period	to	finalize	your	contact	lens	prescription,	there	
will	be	a	$30	fee	for	each	follow-up	visit	needed	to	continue	the	fitting	process.	

		

4.	Once	you	finalize	the	contact	lens	prescription,	then	the	fitting	process	is	considered	to	be	completed	
and	will	be	initiated	again	at	your	next	annual	exam.	However,	 if	you	choose	to	try	a	different	contact	
lens	or	want	to	modify	your	finalized	contact	 lens	prescription	2	months	or	 longer	after	finalizing	your	
contact	lens	prescription,	then	the	contact	lens	fitting	will	be	re-initiated	and	a	$30	fee	per	visit	will	be	
applied	to	each	follow-up	required	for	the	new	contact	lens	fitting	process.	

		

5.		The	90	day	follow	up	period	does	NOT	include	visits	for	medically	related	eye	conditions	that	may	or	
may	not	be	related		to	contact	lens	wear	(eye	infections,	corneal	ulcers,	allergies,	etc.)	There	will	be	an	
office	visit	charge	for	these	medical	eye	visits,	which	your	insurance	may	or	may	not	cover.	

		

I	have	read,	understood,	and	agree	to	abide	by	each	aspect	of	the	office	agreements.	

	


